To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council
From: Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager
Copy to: Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer

Date: March 4, 2024

Re: Resolution 2127: Amending Resolution 2126

Council approved Resolution 2126: A Resolution Authorizing an Interim Town Manager
at the February 19, 2024, meeting. The resolution was approved with an amendment changing
“Council President” to “Council” for specific personnel matters. Council has reconsidered the
matter and wants the language to revert to the original “Council President.”

Resolution 2127 has been drafted for this purpose.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:

By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Resolution 2127 as presented.



